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The “Mane” Event 
President Lion Paula Crane shared her vision for the 

upcoming year. She reminded us that the greatest joy lies 

in giving to others. Lion Brian Barbare presented the flag 

for the pledge. (See side picture.). 

 

President Paula’s goals are 

1. Participate in one hands-on service project each 

month. 

2. Focus on our 5 global causes- environment, 

hunger, childhood cancer, diabetes, vision.  Each 

cause will be addressed by the club at least twice 

during the year. 

3. Strengthen presence in the community. 

4. Install 4 new members while retaining our current 

membership.  
5. Establish a Leo Club or a branch club this year. 

Other Events 
Planting a tree for Arbor Day has been postponed until the 
fall.  President Blake will make plans to set up the event in 
the fall. 
 
Recently, Greer Community Ministries made an appeal for 
help in replenishing their food bank.  Blue Ridge Lions Club 
presented a check for $100 for immediate assistance and 
pledged to help by donating canned goods each month 
during our membership meeting. Secretary Lion Hope 
Barbare, Treasurer Becky Bagwell, and President Paul 
Crane present a check to Nita Williams, Greer Community 
Ministries.  
 

             
 
 

Fantastic Cake for Fabulous Firefighters 

Thank you to Martin Crane for providing delicious pound 

cake to honor Lake Cunningham Fire Fighters for this 

month’s service project.  Lion Clara and grandson Alex 

(below) deliver a cake to Lake Cunningham station.  Lion 

Ray LeBlanc and granddaughter Owen LeBlanc also 

accompanied them. Lions Jud Blackwell and Sheila 

Blackwell also delivered cake to the Lake Cunningham 

main station. 

                                                                   

Other news… 

Adopt a Highway scheduled for August 22.  Meet at 

Dollar General parking lot 8:45 AM.  Please make plans 

to attend or talk to Lion Blake about an alternate date to 

pick up.  Let’s keep our community beautiful. 

Questions? 
Eye care assistance Clara LeBlanc, 

RayClara1975@charter.net   

Adopt a Highway Blake McClimon 

bmcclimon12@gmail.com  

Club information President Paula Crane  

pkbcrane@gmail.com 

Newsletter information hopebarbare@gmail.com 

Facebook: Blue Ridge Lions Club 

Website: www.Blueridgelionsclub.com 

Happy August Birthday To: 

Mike Barnes           

Sheila Blackwell 

Paula Crane 
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